

"BUY A SEASON FOOTBALL TICKET"

ELMER W. HOLM, Athletic Director



TOPEKA, KANSAS,

November 12, 1937

Dr. Forrest C. Allen Director of Physical Education University of Kansas Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Dr. Allen:

I have written Ab Hinshaw and Reeves Peters about working the K. U.-Washburn game on December 16. Mr. Hinshaw wrote me a few days ago saying that he would be able to work the game. I have not heard from Reeves Peters yet but as soon as I do, I will let you know his reply.

Sincerely yours,

Dee Errickson,

Basketball Coach

DE:EE